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I thoroughly enjoyed the virtual IAP-ESP meeting. I particularly enjoyed the Breast and Head and 

Neck sessions. I feel the benefits of the virtual meeting include ease of access, no need for travel or 

time off work. The main downside to a virtual meeting I feel is the lack of opportunity to meet 

colleagues. However, given the circumstances currently I feel the meeting was a great success and I 

was delighted it went ahead virtually. I look forward to in person meetings again when safe to do so. 


